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Appendix II

B. SMITH M. D.
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

GEORGE YASENSKY R. S.
RECISTEREO SANITARIAN

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

WALLINGFORD,: CONNECTICUT 06492

e. PHONE* 294 2065

IN MEMORIUM

DR. MARK T. SHEEHAN

DR. JOHN T. SPIG' NESI

MR. JOSEPH ® AREERINO September 25,  1996

Mr.  Robert Parisi,  Chairman

Town ; Council

Town Hall

Wallingford,  Connecticut 06492

Re:   Well Contamination Problem

Clintonville Road, Wallingford

Dear Chairman Parisi and Council Persons:

Local government and The Public Utilities Staff and The Public

Utilities'' Commission should be lauded for their co= operation and expediency

in responding to the above problem by providing laboratory facilities,
personnel,  and a viable way to bring potable water to this area.

Be advised that the investigation as to the cause of the problem is

still ongoing,  along with the assistance of the State Department of
Environmental Protection.

The real applause should go to the residents of this area in question.
While faced with a situation that was quite trying on a' day' to day basis,
let alone the health risks,  these people reacted with calm,  dignity and

respect toward city hall in order to reach a viable solution to the problem.

In the interest of the general health and welfare of the residents
and future growth of the area,  it is hoped that you act favorably upon
the ordinance proposal to provide potable water to that area.

Respectfully,

George S.  Iasensky
Registered Sanitarian
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